
 

Studies show that families in Delaware trust pediatric health care providers most when it comes to 
advice about the COVID-19 vaccine for their children.

We have providers of diverse backgrounds, working across the state of Delaware, who may be able 
to come to your community event or vaccine clinic to talk to families about the COVID-19 vaccine.

Some of our providers include: 

Maria Petrini, MD – Primary Care 
Additional language: Spanish

Neil Rellosa, MD – Infectious Disease

Danika Perry, PsyD – Psychology

Jonathan Miller, MD – Primary Care

Other providers may be available depending on event dates and locations. Our team will work with 
your group to find a provider who best meets your needs.

To schedule a provider for your next meeting or COVID-19 vaccine event, contact External Affairs 
at communityengagement@nemours.org.
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